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Bulletin #: A2017-004 

Date:  March 2, 2017 

To: District Administrators, Presidents, Technical Directors, Provincial and Regional 

Leagues 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Robyn McComb, Senior Manager, Events 

Subject:  Teams in Provincial and Regional Leagues 

 

The Competitions Management Committee (CMC) will be meeting on Wednesday, March 8, 2017 to review and 

approve the Teams in Leagues in the Provincial and Regional Leagues. 

 

To view the teams in the various Leagues, please go to the Team in League Database in Lotus Notes. 

 

If you are having difficulty accessing this database, please let the Competition and Events Team know and they 

will provide your group with a list of teams from your District Association. 

 

As per Ontario Soccer Operational Procedure – Section 9.0, Procedure 14.8, a District Association may submit a 

"Club Promotion Objection" to the Ontario Soccer Competitions Management Committee prior to the meeting at 

which the team will be considered for approval by the Competitions Management Committee.    

 

If your District Association has any objections to a team in one of the Provincial or Regional Leagues, 

please notify Robyn McComb at Ontario Soccer before the meeting on March 8, 2017.  If no notifications 

have been received by March 8, 2017, then no objections will be considered at the meeting. 

 

The teams in the Regional division of the Ottawa Carleton Soccer League who do not have access to Lotus 

Notes can be found in the attached excel file. 

 

For more information, please contact Robyn McComb. 
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